
The Nineteenth Ordinary meeting of the Parish Council due to be held on Monday 2nd March 2015 at 7.30pm at Blunsdon Village Hall could not take place due to the Standing Order requirement for a quorum of 6 Councillors not being met.
All business to be dealt with at  meeting on 16th March 2015.

Present:  Cllrs Ainscow, Boyd, Compton, Keates and Kilby;   5 members of the public. 

Apologies: Cllrs Jankinson and Herron;  SBCllrs Bishop and McCracken.
Members of the public raised issues of concern relating to Kingsdown Lane, increase in Precept, provision of car park spaces in Berton Close, Hunts Hill ditch and Chapel Hill/Hunts Hill junction.

